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Daihatsu Motor Co., Ltd. 

 

Daihatsu to Provide Support for Damage Caused by South-Eastern Turkey 

Earthquake  

 

Daihatsu would like to express our deepest condolences and heartfelt sympathy to all 

those in the areas affected by the earthquake in south-eastern Turkey on February 6. 

 

Daihatsu Motor Co., Ltd. has decided to make a monetary donation of two million yen 

to the non-profit organization Japan Platform to support of the affected areas. 

 

We sincerely hope for the quick recovery of the affected areas. 


